
we evaluate these plans. The FAQs will be regularly updated based on your feedback and 

queries. 

We want to reassure you that this consolidation will keep the caring and loving s taff that 

you appreciate and admire. They will simply be located at different schools, continuing to 

provide the same high-quality education and support that your children have come to rely 

on. 

We greatly appreciate your patience, understanding, and involvement in this process. Your 

support and commitment are crucial as we work together to create a vibrant and dynamic 

educational community for our students. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

ot t-Kronemeyer 

Superintendent 

Sault Area Public Schools 




